
Emne: Re: Turvei Veavågen - Vedtak om ekspropriasjon 
Til: Michael W. Kolbeinsen <mwk@karmoy.kommune.no> 
Sendt: 14.08.2023 17:31:39 
Fra: Mark Christensen <markchristensen@gmail.com> 
Dear Mr. Michael W. Kolbeinsen, 

Please provide me with all contact information for The State Governor in Rogaland (The County 
Governor) whom you have stated I am required to contact to appeal this decision. Please provide me 
with any documentation, information and any other information required to be provided to me by law, 
with the knowledge that I am unaware of what information is available to me, so please provide every 
piece of information that I am entitled to under law. If you need more information from me as to my 
request, please provide categories, types of information or any other information that I am entitled to 
and need to know, but do not know that I can ask for. Please recognize that I am a private, non- 
professional individual in this manner and am attempting to access all of my rights in this manner but do 
not know what those rights are. Please follow the spirit of the laws, rules and regulations in this manner 
in providing me with all relevant information. 

Thank you, 

Mark Christensen 

August 14, 2023 

On Mon, Aug 14, 2023, 10:39 Michael W. Kolbeinsen <mwk@karmoy.kommune.no> wrote: 
Dear Sir, 

Attached is a letter regarding The decision made by The Council of Karmøy (karmøy 
kommunestyre). You can appeal the decision within three weeks. 

Kind Refards 

Michael W. Kolbeinsen 

mailto:mwk@karmoy.kommune.no

